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Sixth Sense 

For any feedback, please email: (Yr12) Mr Curran: ccurran@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk, (Yr13) Miss Foster: jfoster@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk; 

YOU SAID, WE DID… 
 

“Going to the main hall for food and drink is inconvenient” 

• The food provision in the common room has been reinstated. It 

was great to see many of you enjoying free samples of the new 

and improved food last week! 

 

“I’m struggling to engage with morning reading alongside preparing for 

exams”  

• (YEAR 13 ONLY)  From today, reading sessions be suspended for 

the remainder of this year to allow  Y13 students with extra time 

in the morning to get into a positive headspace and prepare for 

exams.  Students will now be expected to return to the common 

room after registration. Your reading teachers will still be on hand 

to support you  in using this time purposefully.  

This week’s information sheet from National Online Safety seeks to provide advice 

for parents and carers on  WhatsApp—a popular app for group chat communication.   

 

 Key dates  
Check your application to see your personal deadline. It’s time for you to consider 

which university will be your FIRM choice and which will be your INSURANCE choice. 

  

 If you receive your last decision on or before 18 May 2023, your reply date 
is 8 June 2023 (except if you're using Extra to find a place). 

 If you receive your last decision on or before 12 July 2023, your reply date 

is 17 July 2023 (including Extra choices). 

GOOD LUCK IN YOUR EXAMS! 

BTEC and A Level examinations started for 

many of you last week and are set to con-

tinue over the next four weeks.  

The Sixth Form team would like to remind 

you of how capable, resilient and amazing 

you are. We wish you the best of luck for 

examinations that you have worked and 

prepared so hard for.  

 

While feeling nervous is completely nor-

mal during this time, it is important that 

you look after yourself alongside revising 

and preparing for each challenge.  

 

Charity Young Minds offer fantastic advice 

on keeping a positive perspective during 

exams and ensuring that you make time 

for self care.  Visit the website for more 

information.  

 

You CAN do it! Why not pause and take a 

deep breath? Click to follow the link! 

Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 22nd May (Week 1) 

Next Week:  HALF TERM!  Return Monday  5th 

June 
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